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Are you enrolled in the 
Airborne Hazards and 
Open Burn Pit Registry?

Learn more about the registry and how to check enrollment status at  
Health.mil/AHBurnPitRegistry  

Were you deployed in the Southwest Asia theater of operations, Egypt, or Somalia, from August 2, 1990, 
to August 31, 2021, or in Afghanistan, Djibouti, Jordan, Lebanon, Syria, Uzbekistan, or Yemen, from 
September 11, 2001, to August 31, 2021? If so, you are eligible for and may have been automatically 
enrolled in the Airborne Hazards and Open Burn Pit Registry.
What are the benefits of enrollment in the registry? 
•	 Helps the Department of Veterans’ Affairs (VA) to better 

understand the potential health effects of exposure to 
airborne hazards during military service.

•	 Enables enhanced care and benefits options for your 
fellow soldiers, airmen, sailors and Marines.

http://Health.mil/AHBurnPitRegistry

